
 

PUBLIC ADVISORY   

 
 

SECTIONS OF OVALAU CIRCULAR ROAD TO CLOSE FOR 

ONE HOUR TO ALLOW FOR THE COMMISISONING OF 

THE NEW LEVUKA MARKET BRIDGE 

 
29 July 2018 

 
Fiji Roads Authority (FRA) wishes to advise members of the public especially travellers along the 

Ovalau Circular Road, that the section from Church Street to Henning Street will be closed on 

Tuesday 31st July from 12 noon to 1:00pm  to allow for the commissioning of the new Levuka 

Market Bridge. 

The public are encouraged to use the alternative route. 

Drivers and pedestrians are advised to consider these works in their travel plans and follow the 

Traffic Management to ensure safety of all involved. 

For further queries please call FRA on 5720 

 

 

 

 

NB: Map Attached Below 

  



 


